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Luton Street Pastor Prayer Letter September 2018

Welcome to our Luton Street Pastor prayer newsletter.
Firstly, we would like to thank you for praying for Luton Street Pastors, we believe that we are privileged to be able to go out on the streets and serve God in this way, however we are also privileged to have you commit to pray for us. 
Prayer must underpin all that we do especially as street pastors if we want to see and make a difference in our community. 
The map above shows some of the area that we patrol to assist you in your prayers for us. 
This month we would particularly ask for your prayers for:
· Thanking God for the opportunities He gives us to minister on the streets of Luton.
· Thanking God for all the people He draws to us.
· All the people that we have met (and continue to meet) over the summer.
· That God would continue to create opportunities through the sometimes-dreadful situations that people find themselves in.
· Thank God for our new Street Pastor co-ordinator and that we have received funding for that post.
· Please join us in praying for the prayer gathering in Exeter in October to continue to celebrate 25 years of Ascension trust and 15 years of Street Pastors across the country.
· Please pray for increased opportunities to speak in churches and services, that the Lord would create opportunities and stir up hearts to serve Him in this ministry.
· That God would rejuvenate every Luton Street Pastor with new energy and passion so that every shift will be able to get out.
· There are more people than ever who are out on the streets who are hurting; struggling and questioning, please pray for us as we come along side them and minister to them as well as praying for them.
· Please pray that prayer generally in Luton Street Pastors would go to another level, especially in relation to envisioning prayer and expectancy.
· For vision to see things as God does within our community; for fresh vision; wisdom; encour-agement; obedience; listening ears; and fire in our hearts.
· We have witnessed more anti-social incidents than usual, as we stand and pray these often disperse, please pray that God would continue to use His people in this manner to reduce violence on the streets.
· We thank God that His Holy Spirit goes before us and keeps us safe.
· Please use the map above to pray over the area that we mostly walk, we do detour as the Lord leads us but most of our patrol is within these areas.
· Thank God for increased opportunities to pray for people on the streets, it is such a privilege. 
· If anyone would like Street Pastors to come and speak about what we do and what our needs are or would like us to take a service we would love to hear from you, please email: luton@streetpastors.org.uk to arrange this. 
· Thank the Lord for His promise to pour out His Spirit on all flesh, we pray that He would bless and anoint each of you that join us in praying for this ministry.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We will be having a stall at the craft fair at Saint Mary’s church on November 24th at 10:30 until 14:30, please come and support us if you can, all sorts of crafts and you may get some Christmas bargins.
God bless you all
Donna
Pray Co-ordinator for Luton Street Pastors
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